
 

5 March 2025 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Tomorrow is WORLD BOOK DAY and here at Carrington we will be celebrating with a range 
of activities for your young person to get involved in. 
 

Book Swap 

Students are invited to bring in a book they no longer want and swap it for a different one. 
There's still time for your young person to bring in a book to swap, they can just bring it to 
Antares tomorrow at break or lunch and swap it for a token. There is a maximum of 3 books 
per student please. 
This was a huge success last year with lots of students getting involved and choosing 'new' 
books and we hope that tomorrow will be just as successful! 
 

 
 

'Where's Wally?' for a Lolly 

Several members of staff will be embracing the age-old tradition of dressing up as a book 
character (students should NOT dress up). In Antares there will be ‘treasure hunt’ sheets for 
students to collect. Throughout the day your young person can talk to staff members in 
fancy dress and find out who they are dressed up as and from which book, and use this 
information to fill in their treasure hunt sheet. Find ten characters and return the sheet to 
Antares to claim a lolly! 
 



 

 
 

Guess Who? 

The staff at Carrington are all keen readers! Lots of staff members have hidden their faces 
away behind their current reads and we are asking students to use the reading-related clues 
to Guess who? This has been set on Arbor so please encourage your young person to have a 
go if they haven't already! Answers will be revealed tomorrow. 
 

 
 
We hope that your young person will get involved with our World Book Day events as the 
benefits of reading and literacy are so well-proven and range from supporting emotional 
and mental well-being, to developing empathy, through to building a vocabulary that will 
give them an edge in the future and support their achievements in all areas of the 
curriculum. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Keohane and Mrs Cooper-Evans 
Librarians 
 


